Application No:
2021/5245/P

Consultees Name:

Anthony (i
Blount Dip Arch
Tech

Received: Comment:

1371272021 18:03:36 OBI

Printed on:  15:12/2021

Response:

| wish to object to this proposed application as the "Dormer Window with Balcony" situated at the rear of the
property would cause an issue of overlooking into the Velux windows situated in the roof of the rear extension
to my property which includes the Living-room

The office at the end of the garden which was not shown on the Drawings submitted by the applicant UPP
Architects and Town Planners would alsc be overlooked as would the garden,

and that of several adjoining adjoining properties including a pre-school educational facility.

There is currently no precedent for such a development along the entire length of this section of King Henrys
Road and this could set an unwelcome precedent in this area .
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